
Admissions Information 

 

This section explains the school's policy on admissions at St Lucia’s CE Primary 

School. It is written in italics because it is the advised wording given to us 

by Shropshire LA, which is the Admissions Authority for this school. 

The school’s current admissions policy is operated by the Shropshire Local 

Authority (LA), which is the Admissions Authority for all Community and 

Controlled Schools within Shropshire. Full details of the policy, together with 

information about the arrangements for admission, are set out in the ‘Parents’ 

Guide to Education in Shropshire’. Copies of this booklet are held in school for 

the reference of interested parents, in local libraries, and are available on 

request from the Admissions Team, Education Services directorate, Shirehall, 

Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, SY2 6ND. Any specific requests for information 

on admissions should be directed to the Admissions Team on Tel: 01743 254368 

You can access the above link on this web page for your convenience. 

 

 

Parents of Reception children in Shropshire will be required in the autumn term 

prior to the school year of admission to complete a local authority application 

form stating preferences for up to three schools. If there are more 

applications for places than are available within the admission limit, then 

priority will be given based on:  

  Residence in catchment area  

  Sibling connection  

  Proximity of home address to school  

  Medical circumstances or Statement of Special Educational Needs.  

Please see the ‘Parents’ Guide’ for specific details. Parents should be aware that 

attendance at a particular primary school does not in any way guarantee a place 

at a particular secondary school. 

The school has an admission number of 16 for each year group in 

2019-20 


